
contributing very       

confidently. Your      

children are a credit.   

The traffic wardens 

have been out this week 

and expressed concern 

at some of the driving as 

well as parking around 

school. Please take every 

action thinking of     

children’s safety. 

Healthy lifestyles 

Wibsey Primary—The Heart of the Community 

School Photographs 

Tempest, our school       

portrait photographers, are 

in on Tuesday next week to 

take your children’s       

individual photos.  

Please can you send your 

children in full  

school uniform  on the day 

even if is a PE Day.  

We have once again       

arranged for Tempest to 

take group/family photos 

for you after school. You 

should have returned your 

slip and  

will have then received 

confirmation of a 20  minute 

slot. All the straight after 

school slots are now full so 

please check your reply 

from school carefully. 
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Have a     

lovely    

weekend 

N.M. Cooper 

 

Headteacher 

   

It has been lovely to see 
your children working 

with our healthy        
lifestyle partners on a 

range of topics this 
week, including        
managing their        

emotions and feelings.  

I popped into a Y6     
session where the     

children were talking 
and  

 

Menu 

Daily choices            

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis and           

Sandwiches, fruit.      

No Sandwiches  

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

 Chicken Meatballs & 
Rice/Halal Beef       

Noodles/Vegetable 
Lasagne 

Tuesday  

Cheese & Onion 

Pasty/Italian Tomato 

Pasta 

Wednesday  

Roast Pork Loin/Halal 

Chicken Roll/Quorn 

Roast 

Thursday 

 Cheese & tomato   

Pizza/Meat Chilli 

Taco Boat    

Friday                     

Battered Fillet of Fish/

Salmon Fish Cake/

Mexican Burrito 

 

Playground         

Supervision 

Please ensure that 

your children are 

appropriately      

supervised before 

and after the 

school day.  

The use of play 

equipment—with 

yourselves          

supervising is               

encouraged at your 

own risk. 

Misuse of the 

equipment—will 

mean we have to 

ask some parents/

carers to keep    

children off it. 


